
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you go down to the woods today you’re sure of a big surprise…if you 

go down to the woods today you’d better go in disguise! 

For every bear that ever there was will gather there for certain because 

today’s the day the teddy bears have their picnic. 

Everybody is welcome to join us on Thursday 18th May for our Teddy 

Bear’s Picnic.  Mrs Hives and her staff will be preparing a tasty lunchbox 

treat… 

Sausage Roll 

Sandwiches 

Crisps 

Jam Doughnut 

Juice 

Please let your child’s teacher know if they will be 

staying for school lunch that day.  

Yours sincerely, 

 



Mrs. E. van de Waal. 

 

 


